
COMMUNITIES DELEGATION IS RECRUITING SOME NEW
MEMBERS

The communities living with HIV and affected by TB and malaria delegation to the Board of the Global
Fund is looking for candidates to join the delegation the period 2016-2018.

The deadline for applications is 9 November 2015. For detailed information on the call and application
details, please refer to Communities Delegation 2015 Call. Please fill in the Communities Delegation 
Membership Application Form 2015. Terms of Reference of Communities Delegation Members are
available here.

Read More

http://www.globalfundcommunitiesdelegation.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Communities-Delegation-2015-Call.pdf
http://www.globalfundcommunitiesdelegation.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Final-Communities-Delegation-Membership-Application-Form-2015.doc
http://www.globalfundcommunitiesdelegation.org/wp-content/uploads/2015/10/Final-Communities-Delegation-Membership-Application-Form-2015.doc
https://www.dropbox.com/s/y14wxdpb06nddwp/TOR Delegation Members ToR Endorsed 14042013.pdf?dl=0
https://aidspan.org/communities-delegation-is-recruiting-some-new-members/

